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Dear Title and Participant Surname

Trial of welfare advice for older general practice patients
(the Do-Well study)

Thank you very much indeed for giving your valuable time and help with the recent
interview for the Do-Well study. This letter explains the next steps.

The group that you have been assigned to means that you will see a welfare rights
adviser within the next few weeks. The welfare rights adviser in your area is <name>
who will contact you to arrange a suitable date and time for the appointment and
advice.

We will send a questionnaire to your home approximately 12 months after you
entered the study, which we would like you to complete and return by prepaid post.
About 24 months after you entered the study, we will contact you to ask you to take
part in a second interview about your health.

Please do not hesitate to contact us by post, email or on one of the telephone numbers
below if you have any questions about the study. We would like to emphasise how
important your involvement is and thank you for your participation.

Yours sincerely
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Dear Title and Participant Surname

Trial of welfare advice for older general practice patients
(the Do-Well study)

Thank you very much indeed for giving your valuable time and help with the recent
interview for the Do-Well study. This letter explains the next steps.

The group that you have been assigned to means that you will see a welfare rights
adviser approximately 24 months after you entered the study.

We will send a questionnaire to your home approximately 12 months after you
entered the study, which we would like you to complete and return by prepaid post.
About 24 months after you entered the study, we will contact you to ask you to take
part in a second interview about your health. Following this interview, a welfare
rights adviser will contact you to arrange a suitable date and time for the appointment
and advice.

Please do not hesitate to contact us by post, email or on one of the telephone numbers
below if you have any questions about the study. We would like to emphasise how
important your involvement is and thank you again for your participation.

Yours sincerely






